
 

Statement from Hong Kong Adventist Hospital – Stubbs Road, 27 July 2020:  

Recently, a copy of our previous Covid-19 Test Receipt has been circulated online, 

with the out-dated label of "Wuhan Coronavirus". 

Before WHO proposed the official name of “COVID-19” in mid-February 2020, the 

term "Wuhan Coronavirus" was used during the initial stages. Despite updating most 

of our systems to reflect the name changes, this was unfortunately overlooked. 

We have taken immediate action to rectify this, and sincerely apologize for the 

oversight, and for any misunderstandings caused.  

HKAH-SR, and every member of its dedicated staff, are committed first and foremost 

to providing high quality medical treatment to every patient, without exception. 

2020 年 7 月 27 日 

就最近有關本院帶有已過時字眼的新冠病毒核酸檢測收據在網上流傳，香港港安醫院–

司徒拔道現作出以下聲明： 

 

疫情初期，有關病症以地方為名。直至世界衛生組織在２月中正式定名為 COVID-19，

中文譯名為「新型冠狀病毒」，本院亦隨即通過系統作出相應更新。 

 

此事件顯示系統功能需進一步完善，致未有及時更新所有有關名稱，本院對此深表歉意，

並已即時查找更正。不便之處，懇請見諒。 

 

香港港安醫院–司徒拔道重申全院上下將病人的福祉視為首要考慮，並不受任何因素影

響，務求為每位求診者提供卓越而適切的醫療服務。 


